
It’s Time  
to Get Your 
Flu Shot
Free flu shots are being offered  
at the NYU Langone—Cobble Hill  
Emergency Department

This year, it’s more important than ever to get your flu shot. We have strict safety 
measures in place to ensure the safest environment possible for our patients.

To schedule your free flu shot, please email or call the office of 
Assembly Member Simon, simonj@nyassembly.gov / 718-246-4889,  
or use this link to schedule an appointment: bit.ly/FluShotClinic2023

Insurance not required. You must be 18 years or older.

in Partnership with
Senator Andrew Gounardes and Assembly Member Jo Anne Simon.

Thursday, October 12, 3–7pm

NYU Langone Health—Cobble Hill  
Emergency Department at the Joseph S.  
and Diane H. Steinberg Ambulatory Care Center
70 Atlantic Avenue (at Hicks Street)
Brooklyn, NY 11201

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecc-pfPPnK60AEhyjI-Qbkq5gy8VnbxiJsqVa3Lwb6alKpZQ/viewform

